
 
 
 
  

In this edition 
• Community Events 
• An�social Behaviour 
• Free Tool Marking 
• Speeding Safety Checks 

Your Safer Neighbourhood Team have been to the following 
events with information and advice: 
Tansley Primary School, delivering county lines and road safety 
talks. Fabulous school with lovely children who always listen 
carefully. 
Boys Brigade Matlock have had an introduction talk on what 
we do and the role of a PCSO, detailing how we serve our 
community. 
Matlock Scout Group have been visited and County Lines talk 
has been delivered. It was well received, and the children now 
have the knowledge on how to get help if needed. 
 
Current ongoing issues in Matlock. 
We are working incredibly hard dealing with Antisocial 
behaviour and nuisance motorbikes. Please report any 
problems you see in the community. If it is not reported, we 
don’t know it is happening. 
We have been conducting house to house surveys which give 
us information to where or when problems arise, this can often 
be after an event has happened. It would be great if reports 
are given to us quickly to enable swift and appropriate action 
to be taken to prevent escalation. We urge parents to know 
where and what their children are doing when unsupervised as 
Matlock is a safe town with lots to offer, let’s not let people 
who do not appreciate the Town to litter and destroy facilities 
which are there for everyone to enjoy. 
Antisocial behaviour will not be tolerated, and we will act 
against anyone who commits it in our community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Up and coming Street 
Meets / Events. 
 
TWIGG’s FREE Tool Marking Event: 
8th from 09:30am 
 
Farmers Larder - Tues 12th – 
17.00pm-19.00pm 
 
Street Meet at M&S, Bakewell Road 
– Mon 18th – 10.00am-11.00am 
 
Farmers Larder - Tues 19th – 
11.00am-13.00pm 
 
Street Meet at Cavendish Playing 
Fields – Sun 24th – 17.00pm-
18.00pm 
 
Tool & Bike Marking Event – Hall 
Leys Park – Sat 30th 10.00am-
12.00pm 
 
Street Meet at Sainsburys – Sun 
31st – 10.00am-12.00pm 
 
Your Safer Neighbourhood Team for 
Matlock and Tansley. 
PC Hussain, PC Green, PCSO Hillman 
and PCSO Thompson. 
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We are still offering FREE tool marking. We will be at TWIGG’S Matlock on the 8th March 2024 from 09.30am. Pop by 
and get your tools marked and collect van stickers if required for tradesman. 
 
We are also holding a FREE tool marking and bike marking event in Hall Leys Park on Saturday 30th March 10.00am-
12.00pm. Why not take this opportunity to pop along to meet your local Safer Neighbourhood Team and raise any 
concerns you may have about our local community? We are also hoping to bring a vehicle with us so that young 
children can come and have a look and ask any questions should they have any, or even have their photo taken! 
 
We are always conducting Speed Safety Checks throughout Matlock, we hope to carry out enforcement to help protect 
other road users and pedestians alike. We are listening to the ongoing concerns and reports being fed to us by the 
public and will take action where necessary. 
 


